Reminder-I

From
Director Higher Education, Haryana,
Panchkula.

To
The Principals,
Govt. Colleges in Haryana (as per list enclosed).

Memo No. KW 29/4-2017 Coord. (1)
Dated Panchkula the 7-1)- 2023

Subject: Information regarding usage of Learning Management
System in Govt. Colleges.

In continuation of this office Memo No. KW 29/4-2017 Coord.(1)
dated 31.10.2023 on the subject cited above.

Vide referred Principals of 150 Govt. Colleges were asked to
send report regarding usage of Learning Management System (LMS) in their
colleges from 2021-22 to upto date. However, you have failed to send report.

Therefore, you are again requested to send the report of using
Learning Management System (LMS) from the year 2021-22 to till date

within two days positively through email:- hechrycoordination@gmail.com.

Treat it as most urgent.

g&/f/h/t/
Superintendeént Coordination
for Director Higher Education

Ept T7 cld “-P'Dﬁo( Haryana@ﬁmchkula
on e pontal,
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